3B3 Mrs Gillespie

Reminder:- Your Prelim is on the 27th of January (this is only 3 weeks after we come back from holiday).

I have put a few revision sheets on this website. 


You can also find past papers on the SQA website by using the following link:
http://www.sqa.org.uk/pastpapers/findpastpaper.htm?subject=Mathematics&level=Int1 

You will find past papers and marking instructions for 2007 – 2010 on this site. Remember you are sitting Intermediate 1 Units 1, 2 and 3. 


Other useful websites are:-
	www.mymaths.co.uk		(school login is fraser, password is distance)
	http://www.bbc.co.uk/scotland/learning/bitesize/standard/maths_i/ 
	http://www.bbc.co.uk/scotland/learning/bitesize/standard/maths_ii/ 
	http://www.mathsroom.co.uk/4.html 


Your prelim is very important as it will provide you with a good grounding for your final exam in May.



Have a good Christmas and I will see you all in January.
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